
 

 

 

English Fun Day was held on 19th and 20th January, 2018. Five 

Native English-speaking teachers (NETs) of the Lutheran 

schools, 3 missionaries from the Lutheran Church and our 

school’s NET teachers helped at the game booths.  

 

More than 180 teachers, parents and students from nearby 

kindergartens joined the Fun Day on 19th Jan. More than 800 

parents and children from various kindergartens joined the 

English Fun Day on 20th January, 2018. Our students and 

parents volunteers also helped with the games. Everyone had 

great fun on that day! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The opening ceremony of English Fun Day 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten students joined our English Fun Day.  

Kindergarten students played booth games with their parents. They enjoyed it a lot.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our students had so much fun playing the booth games.   

Wow! Students can get a lot of presents after they played the booth games!  

English Dress up group students chatted with our guests in English!  

They were very confident and they looked so cool in their outfits!  



 

 

 

 

Great performance from our action alphabet team! They are our  

P.1 and P.2 students.  


